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Lt. Governor Comntissioner

Curt Macysyn

NICCA Executive Director
NJ Child Care Association
P.O. Box 634

Allentown, New Jersey 08501

Dear Mr. Macysyn:
Thank you for your comments in response to the Office of Licensing’s proposed readoption with

amendments of N.J.A.C. 10:122, Manual of Requirements for Child Care Centers, published in
the September 19, 2016, issue of the New Jersey Register.

This is to acknowledge receipt of your comments and to assure you that your comments will be
considered fully during the review that is now underway. Thank you for your interest in the work
of the Office of Licensing.

Sincerely,
. <

Pamela Wentworth, M.S.W., L.S.W.
Administrator
Office of Policy and Regulatory Development
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